



Date: October 7, 2022

Samuel Savala Texas Department of State Health Services 1301 South Bowen Road, Suite 200 Arlington, Texas 76013

Subject: City of Burleson Public Health Authority

Mr. Savala,

This letter is to formally notify The Texas Department of State Health Services that the last day of operation for the Burleson Public Health Authority will be October 28th, 2022. Dr. Steven Martin, and Dr. John Griswell have submitted their 30-day notice effective October 29th, 2022.

Since our inception, we sincerely appreciate all the guidance and support that the City of Burleson Public Health Authority, and Burleson Fire Department have received from your organization.

Sincerely, Chris Fletcher

Mayor City of Burleson